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	Confirmed


Minutes of the meeting of the Development Control Committee held on 23 January 2014 at 10:00am in the Elisabeth Room, Endeavour House, Ipswich.
	Present:


	Councillors Peter Beer (Chairman), Christopher Hudson, (Vice Chairman), Helen Armitage, Peter Byatt, Janet Craig, Jessica Fleming, John Goodwin, Matthew Hicks, Gordon Jones, Richard Kemp, Bert Poole, Brian Riley, Stephen Searle and Andrew Stringer.

	Also present:
	Councillors Sandra Gage, Inga Lockington, Penny Otton, Keith Patience, Jane Storey and Julia Truelove. 

	Supporting officers present:
	Mark Barnard (Planning Officer (County Development)), Rebekah Butcher (Democratic Services Officer), Graham Gunby (Senior Development Management Officer), 
John Pitchford (Head of Planning), Anita Seymour (Development Manager) and Victoria Taylor (Lawyer).


30. Apologies for Absence and Substitution
Apologies for absence were received from Councillor Gary Green who was substituted by Councillor John Goodwin and Councillor Joanna Spicer who was substituted by Councillor Brian Riley.
31. Declarations of Interests and Dispensations
There were no declarations of interests or dispensations.
32. Minutes of the Previous Meeting
The minutes of the meeting held on 17 December 2013 were confirmed as a correct record and signed by the Chairman.
33. Proposed erection of a standalone two classroom extension with shared WC’s; Bosmere Primary School, Quinton Road, Needham Market
The Committee considered a report at Agenda Item 4 which sought approval to construct a single storey detached building to accommodate two classrooms with toilets. A third class base would be accommodated in the existing school buildings.
The Committee noted a correction on page 17, paragraph 32, second sentence which should read “More Most of these do not relate to…”
Comments from Local County Councillors: Councillor Julia Truelove, local county councillor for Bosmere division, addressed the Committee. Councillor Truelove informed the Committee that she had received mixed responses regarding the expansion of Bosmere Primary School. She said the Head Teacher had clear and imaginative plans for the school, but residents and parents had rejected the expansion as ‘not fit for future purpose’. She informed the Committee that according to the recent Ofsted report, the proposal would not provide sufficient room for older pupils where classroom space was already constrained. Councillor Truelove also informed the Committee of concerns received relating to traffic issues on an already congested route as well as poor access to the school as a result of the proposal. She highlighted the Town Council’s view [Appendix A to the report] and asked the Committee to only approve the application if there was a committed undertaking by Suffolk County Council to agree to implement a further expansion of the School and to create safe routes to and from it. Councillor Truelove concluded by informing the Committee that, in her opinion, there was scope to create a path along the Drift which should be explored as this should help ease the congestion on the highway to make it as safe as possible.
Comments from members of the public: Mrs Elizabeth Green, Head Teacher of Bosmere Primary School who supported the application, addressed the Committee. Mrs Green informed the Committee that she viewed the project as an exciting time for Bosmere and the new location of the proposal would provide the opportunity for an Upper Junior Zone to the school. The courtyard area between the two classroom base and the main school building was a much smaller space than perceived so when the school did grow to have three Years 5 and 6 classrooms the courtyard would provide an outdoor learning area creating cohesion between all three classes. Mrs Green added that staff and Governors agreed it was a vast improvement to the original proposals. Mrs Green informed the Committee that she had recently visited Woolpit Primary School to see their two classroom base and it had convinced her that the proposal was fit for purpose. Mrs Green reiterated there was sufficient space to deliver an invigorating and exciting teaching and learning experience. Mrs Green concluded by saying she understood and had sympathy for the access issues and had considered how the concerns could be alleviated with members of staff and her Governing body. One proposal was for up to 30% of children to enter the site through the main entrance. 
Comments from the Town Council: The Mayor of Needham Market, Councillor Kay Oakes, and also Chairman of Needham Market Town Council, addressed the Committee to oppose the application. Councillor Oakes informed the Committee of the Town Council’s two main concerns: the first being shared concerns of those raised by the Government Inspector in the recent Ofsted report regarding the capacity of the school; and also the detrimental impact on the locality at the start and end of the school day due to the amount of traffic generated by parents picking up and dropping off children. Councillor Oakes added that, in the Town Council’s opinion, they would like to see an improvement in the traffic issues by creating a new access off Quinton Road at the Playing Field end of the school to provide a pick-up/drop-off area and also a facility for accommodating school transport as they did not have faith in parents’ habits changing with a School Travel Plan. Councillor Oakes concluded by informing the Committee of the Town Council’s desire to work in partnership with Suffolk County Council to move forwards on these issues.
Comments from the Applicant: Mr Frank Stockley, Senior Infrastructure Officer for Children and Young People (CYP), who spoke on behalf of the applicant, addressed the Committee. Mr Stockley informed the Committee that it was an important project for the School Organisation Review. Mr Stockley said that the proposal sought a slight increase to capacity. However together with the closure of the Middle School on the adjacent site there would be a significant reduction of children in the general area. Mr Stockley continued informing the Committee of the importance in retaining access to the school during construction, which was to be managed by the contractors, and flexible plans would be in place both during construction and after the project. Regarding school drop-off and pick-up times, Mr Stockley informed the Committee that he accepted that changing people’s habits was difficult but there was little or no excuse in this case as 85% of children live in the catchment area and were living within a mile of the school. The additional traffic created by the additional Years 5 and 6 classes was also minimal as roughly 50% of youngsters in Years 3 and 4 had younger siblings in the school already. There would be additional pupils to the site but he believed this could be managed carefully with a revised School Travel Plan. Mr Stockley confirmed the Council was always prepared to look at access arrangements to the school and had received a number of suggestions. He informed the Committee that previous experience of providing drop-off areas at schools had been very negative with often dangerous results. Such areas were generally abandoned because they encouraged more traffic, leading to abuse by a small number of parents who used them as parking zones creating an unhealthy mixture of parents, children and vehicles. Mr Stockley confirmed the Council would not discount any ideas and were very happy to look at what could be done. Mr Stockley concluded by confirming the proposal was entirely fit for delivery of the 21st Century curriculum in the school. 
Decision: On the proposition of Councillor John Goodwin, seconded by Councillor Brian Riley, the Committee unanimously agreed that the application be granted subject to the conditions recommended in the report by the Director for Economy, Skills and Environment.
Reason for Decision: The Committee considered that the building would be read in conjunction with the existing buildings on the site. The classrooms would not detract from the prevailing character and appearance of the area. There would be no harm to residential amenity. The development therefore was considered to be in accordance with Mid Suffolk’s Development Plan.
Alternative options: There were none considered.
Declarations of interest: There were none declared.
Dispensations: There were none noted.
34. Proposed construction of the Lowestoft Northern Spine Road Phase V
The Committee considered a report at Agenda Item 5 which sought approval to construct the final phase (Phase V) of the Lowestoft Northern Spine Road between Park Meadows/Bentley Drive and the A12 at Corton Long Lane including demolition of dwelling known as The Oak Trees, Blundeston Road, Lowestoft. The application included provision of a roundabout onto the A12(T) at Corton Long Lane rather than a traffic signal controlled junction as approved under planning application reference W/13/0441 (Minute Number 6, Confirmed Minutes of 16 July 2013).
An amendment to Section 14 of the Planning Act 2008 came into force on 24 July 2013, which enabled Suffolk County Council as Planning Authority to determine planning applications which required realignment of a trunk road. A roundabout at this location required a realignment of the A12(T) hence why it could not be considered earlier, until after the change in legislation.
Members of the Committee had visited the site on 5 July 2013.
The Committee noted the following update to the report at page 44, paragraph 123: 

“Natural England has no objections following submission of further information with regard to Bats subject to condition below:
“Prior to the commencement of any works including demolition and tree felling which may affect bats and/or their habitat, a detailed mitigation and monitoring strategy shall be submitted to, and approved in writing by the County Planning Authority. All works shall be implemented in accordance with the approved strategy.” 

(Condition inserted after condition 19 on page 32.)

Comments from local County Councillors: Councillor Keith Patience, local county councillor for Gunton division, addressed the Committee. Councillor Patience informed the Committee of concerns regarding the location of the proposed roundabout. He shared with the Committee that he would have liked to see the roundabout moved further north by 20-25 metres, away from the residential area. In his opinion, this would improve the safety for road traffic users on Corton Long Lane, Blundeston Road and Yarmouth Road. Councillor Patience also informed the Committee that residents strongly objected to any noise emitting Pelican crossings, as they were too close to resident’s homes. 
Councillor Sandra Gage addressed the Committee. She spoke on behalf of Councillor Leonard Jacklin, local county councillor for Oulton division. Councillor Gage informed the Committee that Councillor Jacklin fully supported the addition of a roundabout at the junction. He fully understood and sympathised with residents who had called for the roundabout to be moved further north, however after lengthy discussions with Officers it was expressed that this was not a viable proposition. As long as the conditions of the application were met with regards to lighting and noise mitigation, Councillor Jacklin felt the applicant had done everything reasonable to minimise the effect of the roundabout on nearby residents. Councillor Jacklin questioned the need for a pedestrian controlled crossing at the southern side of the roundabout in Yarmouth Road. He also requested the Council applied for a 30mph limit from the exit to Yarmouth Road which would reduce the need for a crossing at this location. Councillor Jacklin would also like to see traffic calming measures in Oulton Road North and Bentley Drive to ensure the spine road takes the through traffic it was intended for. Councillor Gage concluded on Councillor Jackin’s behalf by reiterating his full support to the change from a traffic controlled junction to a roundabout. He thanked the applicant for taking on board local concerns from when the matter had last come before the Committee, as soon as the legislation allowed, and made the alteration.
Councillors Janet Craig and Bert Poole, members of the Development Control Committee and also local county councillors for Gunton and Oulton divisions reiterated the comments raised by the other local county councillors. They were both pleased to see a roundabout at this location, accepted the constraints of the size and location of the roundabout, and were assured that noise would be mitigated appropriately.
Comments from the Applicant: Mr James Davidson, Major Schemes Engineer, spoke on behalf of the applicant, Suffolk County Council. Mr Davidson informed the Committee that the size of the roundabout was due to engineering reasons as the design of roundabouts was governed by the Design Manual for Roads and Bridges (DMRB) TD16/07 Geometric Deign of Roundabouts. Mr Davidson continued saying that many considerations had to be taken into account when designing a roundabout and this particular design had five arms approaching the roundabout. Mr Davidson went on to explain that ideally each arm would be equally spaced around the roundabout. Mr Davidson informed the Committee that further movement of the roundabout to the north would generate both safety and capacity problems and in basic terms the issue was that if the roundabout was to be two semi-circles, four arms would be on the southern half and only the A12 would be to the north. Mr Davidson informed the Committee that they had drawn up plans for moving the roundabout both 25 metres and 10 metres to the north; straightaway it was clear that the 25m design was not achievable; and after testing entry flaring, entry pathways and deflection on the 10m design, Mr Davidson submitted it to the Highways Agency where there was clear concern. Mr Davidson reminded the Committee that the A12 was a trunk road and the design of the scheme must be approved by the Highways Agency as they would take on the roundabout as part of their network. Mr Davidson confirmed he had met with residents and appreciated their concerns. As a result he had done considerable work to look at alternatives but ultimately, in his opinion, the proposal was the right solution. Mr Davidson informed the Committee that a lot of work had been done in terms of trying to mitigate the impact of the roundabout and the scheme included acoustic fencing and planting to minimise noise, visual and impacts of the scheme. Mr Davidson confirmed that the A12 currently had over 20,000 vehicles using the area per day. Mr Davidson also confirmed that the Pelican Crossing’s volume would be turned down during the day and would be silent during the night. Mr Davidson concluded by informing the Committee he had approached the Highways Agency to enquire about a 30mph speed limit on Yarmouth Road, in order that it would show the spine road as the route to take; the Highways Agency had taken that away but it was a process they needed to go through – it was not something that Suffolk County Council could determine for them.
Decision: On the proposition of Councillor Christopher Hudson, seconded by Councillor Jessica Fleming, the Committee unanimously agreed that the application be granted subject to the conditions recommended in the report by the Director for Economy, Skills and Environment.
Reason for Decision: The road would complete the Lowestoft Northern Spine Road. The route was supported in the Suffolk County Council Local Transport Plan and Waveney District Council’s Development Plan. 

The road would divert vehicles from the northern stretch of Yarmouth Road and Bentley Drive and thereby improve residential amenity and the environment for cyclists and pedestrians. 

The roundabout location optimised its capacity whilst ensuring safety for all road users.

It was considered that the noise mitigation would provide appropriate protection for local residential and business properties.
Alternative options: There were none considered.
Declarations of interest: There were none declared.
Dispensations: There were none noted.
The Committee adjourned at 11.25am and reconvened at 11.31am.
35. Proposed construction of a two storey extension and remodelling of the school’s existing car park; St Margaret’s Primary School, Bolton Lane, Ipswich
The Committee considered a report at Agenda Item 6 which sought approval to construct a two storey extension to the existing school. This would provide six additional classrooms and ancillary accommodation, and would increase the capacity of the school from 210 to 420 places. The application included remodelling of the school’s existing car park to provide additional play space and formation of a new school car park on an adjacent plot which was now within the site boundary.
Comments from local County Councillors: Councillor Inga Lockington, local county councillor for St Margaret’s and Westgate division, addressed the Committee. Councillor Lockington informed the Committee that there had been an increase of housing development in Ipswich without new school provision in the locality. As a Governor of the school, Councillor Lockington had followed the application very closely and had asked officers to send consultation letters to the whole neighbourhood in order to give an opportunity for everyone to respond. Councillor Lockington was pleased that SCC Highways had raised concerns over the access to the school and Number 6, and had requested the access was moved more centrally to make it safer for pedestrians. Referring to the poor state of the pavement, Councillor Lockington asked if it could be improved prior to work commencing at the site, and before heavy machinery was brought in as it was used regularly by pedestrians accessing the school and she didn’t want to see it damaged further. Councillor Lockington expressed her happiness to see concerns by the Noise and Air Quality Manager had been covered in the conditions of the application. Councillor Lockington raised concern over lack of hard play area but she informed the Committee there was a piece of land to the north of the site that she personally hoped the Council would purchase, but this was not included in the proposal. Councillor Lockington asked the Committee to support the application.
Comments from the Applicant: Mr Frank Stockley, Senior Infrastructure Officer for CYP, who spoke on behalf of the applicant, addressed the Committee. Mr Stockley informed the Committee that it was a challenging, urban site, important architecturally with limited space, as well as slopes in two directions. Mr Stockley continued saying there was significant design issues associated with trying to extend the school and was pleased to hear appreciation of the effort that had gone into making sure that the issues had been addressed as comprehensively as possible. Mr Stockley informed the Committee that this was an important project for CYP as there was a significant need for places in the local area, and they firmly believed that it was the best solution for the school. It related well to the existing building and by having the new accommodation on two floors, it minimised the impact and footprint of the new building. Mr Stockley continued stating that recreation space was important and the school made good use of the limited space available. The close proximity of Number 6 to the school access was important and had been addressed in a condition that would look to improve visibility for both drivers and pedestrians. Mr Stockley concluded by informing the Committee that the applicant felt the project was appropriate for the sensitive and difficult site, and that staff and Governors were very supportive of CYP’s efforts to increase the availability of spaces in this very popular town centre school. He hoped the Committee found it acceptable and appropriate.
Decision: On the proposition of Councillor Andrew Stringer, seconded by Councillor John Goodwin, the Committee resolved that the application be granted subject to the conditions recommended in the report by the Director for Economy, Skills and Environment.
Reason for Decision: The Committee considered that the extension related well to the existing school building and maximised the potential of the tight urban site. By setting the new building away from the existing south-facing classrooms, these spaces would continue to receive acceptable levels of natural light.

Access through the site would be improved by better separation of vehicles and pedestrians, and safety at the road junction would be enhanced through reconstruction of both pavement crossovers. Peak time traffic issues would be addressed through measures to be set out in a revised School Travel Plan.

The loss of the two mature trees would be mitigated by new planting. There would be no adverse impact on residential amenity, or on the character or appearance of the conservation or the setting of nearby listed buildings. The proposal would conform to national and local planning policies.
Alternative options: There were none considered.
Declarations of interest: There were none declared.
Dispensations: There were none noted.
Councillor Brian Riley was not present for the full discussion of this item and did not take part in the vote.

36. Proposed new standalone teaching block (phased development) and staff room extension; Norton Primary School, School Close, Norton

The Committee considered a report at Agenda Item 7 which sought approval to construct a detached four classroom block in the grounds of the school. This would be implemented in two phases, the first to comprise two classrooms and ancillary accommodation. The development would provide the additional accommodation required as part of the School Organisational Review.  A small extension to the staffroom was also proposed.
The Committee noted the following amendments to the report:
On page 79, paragraphs 5 and 6: delete.

On page 80, paragraph 7, delete the first four lines and replace with: “That planning permission be granted subject to the following conditions:”

On page 80, paragraph 7, condition 2b [The approved plans] add:

xvii) L11-05 – Additional land purchase options.

On page 83, paragraph 7, condition 17, replace wording with: “The Phase 2 accommodation shall not be occupied until a replacement playing field as shown on Drawing L11-05 has been provided.”

On page 85, paragraphs 29 and 30, delete and replace with: “Support the application subject to the following:

a) “Any planning consent is subject to the replacement playing field being identified on a submitted plan, indicating a replacement pitch (50m x 30m plus safety margins) to be provided on this land as compensation for the loss of the playing field on the existing site;
b) “A condition is imposed requiring provision of this replacement playing field, as indicated on the submitted additional plan, prior to the occupation of Phase 2 of the proposal;

c) “A further condition is imposed requiring the approval and implementation of a technical specification for the creation of the replacement playing field (in order to ensure the replacement is provided to a suitable quality for the playing of pitch sports).

“Sport England has subsequently agreed that the condition in c) above can be applied to the future planning permission for the change of use of the land.”

On page 86, paragraph 36, delete the last two sentences and replace with: “To meet Sport England’s requirements, a condition is proposed requiring this playing field to be provided before occupation of Phase 2 of the development.”
On page 86, paragraph 37; delete everything after the first two sentences.

On page 87, paragraph 38; amend the last sentence to read: “Land for a replacement playing field has been identified, and this facility will have to be provided before the Phase 2 of the development is occupied.

Comments from local County Councillors: Councillor Jane Storey, local county councillor for Thedwastre North division, addressed the Committee. Councillor Storey informed the Committee of her concerns in not purchasing land for the replacement School Playing Field prior to occupation of Phase 1 as the school would be almost doubling in size. Councillor Storey was concerned that the changes the Committee noted earlier would, in her opinion, give more delay to the purchase of the land. Regarding traffic at peak school times, Councillor Storey informed the Committee that it worked very well locally with a Respect Scheme in force as well as parents using the village hall car park. She added that the Village Hall were very grateful for the resurfacing of their car park. Councillor Storey concluded stating she supported the application and liked the design. 
Comments from the Applicant: Mr Frank Stockley, Senior Infrastructure Officer for CYP, who spoke on behalf of the applicant, addressed the Committee. Mr Stockley informed the Committee that although the project was associated with Schools Organisation Review, the applicant also wanted to expand the school roll of an Ofsted rated Outstanding School. Mr Stockley informed the Committee that the School was supportive and excited by the project as it would ensure delivery of the curriculum in discreet year groups. He added that significant work happened in forging relationships with the local community and the Parish Council with an arrangement to resurface the village hall car park by providing organised marked bays. Mr Stockley concluded stating that the school was an important part of the community and they wanted to take the opportunity when they could to extend provision of quality schools which were in line with national initiatives and local policy.

Decision: On the proposition of Councillor Richard Kemp, seconded by Councillor Peter Byatt, the Committee unanimously agreed that the application be granted subject to the conditions recommended in the report by the Director for Economy, Skills and Environment.
Reason for Decision: Having regard to relevant national and local planning policies, the Committee considered the application was acceptable. An additional playing field on the adjacent village hall site was available for school use in the short term, and the County Council was seeking to acquire additional land to provide a permanent replacement playing field.

The classroom accommodation could be provided on the site without harm to visual or residential amenity. 

Recent measures to reduce peak time traffic in the vicinity of the school had been successful. Additional parking on the school site, and improvement of the village hall car park, together with a revised School Travel Plan, could build on this success and help to manage the impact of additional pupil numbers.
Alternative options: There were none considered.
Declarations of interest: There were none declared.
Dispensations: There were none noted.
37. Proposed standalone two classroom extension with a block of shared WC's; Great Finborough Primary School, High Road, Great Finborough
The Committee considered a report at Agenda Item 7 which sought approval to construct a single storey detached building to accommodate two classrooms with toilets. Construction of the building would allow the class base currently located in part of the school hall to be relocated into the new building, allowing reinstatement of the school hall to its original size. External works included creating a hard play area on the detached playing field.
Comments from local County Councillors: Councillor Penny Otton, local county councillor for Thedwastre South division, addressed the Committee. Councillor Otton informed the Committee she was pleased to see the revised application. She continued saying that the school was relatively small but Great Finborough was an expanding village and traffic was a major concern. Councillor Otton informed the Committee that she had used her Quality of Life budget to provide a footpath connecting the village hall car park and the school which had helped encourage parents to park in the car park. She added that she did not want the path to be impeded throughout construction. Councillor Otton was pleased to see an amendment to the conditions with regards to an Audit of surrounding roads before commencement of development. She voiced concern over the children moving from one building to another with no protection from the elements. Councillor Otton concluded informing the Committee that she was happy with the revised application.
Comments from the Applicant: Mr Frank Stockley, Senior Infrastructure Officer for CYP, who spoke on behalf of the applicant, addressed the Committee. Mr Stockley informed the Committee that this was an important new building and extension as part of the Schools Organisation Review and it was a good illustration of how CYP had responded to site issues by modifying the original design. Mr Stockley felt that the proposal related well to the existing building, whilst being modern in design, it picked up the main features from the existing building. Mr Stockley confirmed that, although the building was standalone, moving children between each building could be easily managed. Mr Stockley added that the buildings were located so as to provide flexibility should it be deemed necessary to connect the buildings in the future. He added that both Governors and Teachers of the school were happy with the standalone nature of the buildings. Mr Stockley concluded saying that the two new builds would provide for all of the facilities required for the older age range on this school site.
Decision: On the proposition of Councillor Andrew Stringer, seconded by Councillor John Goodwin, the Committee unanimously agreed that the application be granted subject to the conditions recommended in the report by the Director for Economy, Skills and Environment.
Reason for Decision: The Committee considered the location of the new classroom block related well to the main school buildings and would not adversely impact on residential amenity. Given its context, the design was considered appropriate for a contemporary building on this site.

The reinstatement of the school hall to its original size would provide a valuable educational resource for the expanded school.

The proposals fully accorded with the National Planning Policy Framework (NPPF) and Development Plan.
Alternative options: There were none considered.
Declarations of interest: There were none declared.
Dispensations: There were none noted.
38. Variation of condition 1 of planning permission MS/3239/10 “construction of new timber-framed pre-school/wraparound care building” in order to extend the approval for a further two years; Land at Church Road, Thurston
The Committee considered a report at Agenda Item 7 which sought approval for an extension of time for the commencement of development. The planning permission for construction of a new timber framed pre-school/wraparound care building on land at Church Road, Thurston was granted in December 2010 (Committee Report Number 6, Minute 37). This was subject to a condition which stated “The development shall commence within three years of the date of this permission”.
Comments from local County Councillors: Councillor Penny Otton, local county councillor for Thedwastre South division, addressed the Committee. Councillor Otton informed the Committee she was disappointed that the application had not been implemented sooner and added that, in her opinion, Suffolk County Council had let the parents and Parish Council down. Councillor Otton continued saying that the project was important because current accommodation at Cavendish Hall was inadequate for the Pre-School’s current needs. Councillor Otton concluded asking the Committee to approve the application adding that she hoped construction would start as soon as possible to help resolve the issues for the Pre-School and Parish Council.

Decision: On the proposition of Councillor Richard Kemp, seconded by Councillor John Goodwin, the Committee unanimously agreed that the application be granted subject to the conditions recommended in the report by the Director for Economy, Skills and Environment.
Reason for Decision: The proposed building would provide an important community facility for early years education and provide wrap around care for older children.
Alternative options: There were none considered.
Declarations of interest: There were none declared.
Dispensations: There were none noted.
39. Urgent Business

There was no urgent business. 

40. Other Business
The Committee were informed of a programme of training aimed at developing understanding of the various work strands which come before the Development Control Committee. The schedule was being finalised and would be communicated to the Committee in due course.

The Committee were also informed of an opportunity to visit the Energy from Waste Facility at Great Blakenham on Friday 18 July 2014 and were asked to keep this date available. 

The meeting closed at 1.15pm.
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